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CHANGE OF COMPANY SECRETARY 
 
Papyrus Australia Ltd (ASX:PPY, 'Papyrus') advises that Mr Pierre Van Der Merwe has 

retired as Company Secretary of the Company. Mr Donald Stephens, a non-executive 

director of Papyrus, will assume the role of Company Secretary, effective immediately.  

 

The Board of Papyrus wishes to thank to Mr Pierre Van Der Merwe for his commitment to the 

Company and wishes him all the very best for the future. 
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